				Town of Hamilton 
				Annual Meeting
				April 18th, 2023

Chairman Blaine Lee called the Annual Board meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 18th, 2023.  
Chairman Blaine Lee, Clerk Sara Schultz, Supervisor Paul Degenhardt, Supervisor Kevin Hoyer and Treasurer Katie Reding were all present. 
The new Town of Hamilton Hall site located at N5281 State Road 108 West Salem. Landscaping started in March, and we now have all the permits to start the construction.  Due to the high prices of materials the Town Board decided to have the Hall and shop be  the first stage then in time the second stage would start which will include the storage building and recycle center.
The new 2022 Ram 4500 Crew cab with a long box with a hoist is working out well for the town. The price was $62,851.00. 
Future equipment to budget for: 
plow truck and guard mower tractor
Contracts we have our Associated appraisal for assessor
Bud Raymer for building inspector
Hilltopper Refuse and Recycling for recycle center
Rural Mutual Insurance
Quarry Lease contract with SRice Properties,LLC. 
Town Levy $759,600
Clerk Sara Schultz presented the 2023 budget report. Paul Currier made a motion to approve the financial budget report and Matt Griffin seconded. Motion Carried. 
Kevin Hoyer motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:24 p.m. and Supervisor Paul Degenhardt seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                      

                 
